
Suzy Tonini 
 
I 200% wuld like to see a Public Hearing around the Cornwall Avenue Landfill Cleanup Site -
Engineering Design Report. Like many of my fellow concerned citizens, and especially Mariann
Beddill stated:"That landfill - the Cornwall Avenue Landfill cleanup site on the shoreline - is a
serious thing because it is on the shoreline. Even a modest earthquake can move the dangerous
contents back into the open waters of the Salish Sea. 
I request a public hearing to address the severity of such a shift of those soils, where the most
dangerous materials should be moved to, and how to do the transport of them."

So I echo these concerns and would like to see a public hearing around this.

Thank you,
Suzy Tonini
 


